
Testimony on HB 2220

My name is Regan Tokos and I am a student at Kansas State University. I am strongly opposed to House 
Bill 2220. This bill seems like the exact opposite of what we need to be doing. As a student, I would 
prefer if my university had more power to make decisions regarding firearms. I would prefer local 
control on this issue so that Kansas State University can weigh the pros and cons of allowing guns on 
campus and make necessary regulations. The law to allow guns on campus makes me very 
uncomfortable and I know much of the university faculty, staff, and students would prefer control in the 
hands of the university. This law is terrible. I hate it. Please stop being so awful. 


